Dear Families.

Welcome to Second Grade! We look forward to meeting you in September. As you plan for the next school year, these are the items that your child will need. Hopefully this will make shopping a little easier for you. No binders are necessary. They do not fit in the students' desks. We look forward to working with your child next year and hope that it is a successful and fun filled school year for all.

- 3 pocket folders (1 each of the following colors: 1 blue, 1 green, and 1 yellow)
- 2 boxes of sharpened #2 pencils
- 6 pink pearl erasers
- 1 box of pencil cap erasers
- 3 boxes of Crayola Crayons (24 count only)
- 8 large glue sticks (at least .74 ounce)
- 1 pair of scissors
- 2 highlighters
- 1 standard (8x5x1.5) pencil box (no pencil bags)
- 8 Expo dry erase markers
- 1 dry eraser or clean sock
- 1 gallon -sized zipper bag labeled with your child's name.

Please load the pencil box before the first day of school. You can put in the following: 4 sharpened pencils with cap erasers, the scissors, 1 glue stick, 1 crayon box, 2 dry erase markers, the dry eraser or sock, and the pink pearl eraser. The remaining supplies can go in the zipper bag to be stored in the classroom for later use.

Please send all supplies to school on the first day.

Thank you, Second Grade Team



